
STELLER SOPHOMORE DAY – Permission Slip 
 

FRIDAY, APRIL 16, 2010 
8:30 AM to 2:05 PM 

BP Energy Center 
 

Each year, Steller conducts a health education program with a focus on HIV/AIDS, human sexuality, 
healthy relationships, and safety.  This program is presented to the sophomore class as a full-day workshop, 
which features RARE-T peer educators and community guest speakers. 

 
 The purpose of this day is to present students with accurate and current information on sexuality, 
reproductive health, and teen relationships.  It includes a peer taught presentation from RARE-T about sexually 
transmitted infections as well as HIV/AIDS.  Planned Parenthood will present on human anatomy & 
physiology, healthy relationships, teen sexuality issues, and may have a condom demonstration.  This year we 
are fortunate to receive a presentation from STAR regarding sexual assault and prevention as well as 
healthy/safe teen relationships. 
 
 We feel it is very important that every sophomore attend this event.  Parent permission is required to 
attend this workshop.  The students will be excused from their regular classes, if they attend the full day 
workshop.  Student’s without permission must attend regularly scheduled classes.   
 
 Lunch (Pizza) will be provided this year courtesy of 10th grade parents/family volunteers.  Students who 
cannot have pizza for lunch will be expected to bring a “brown bag lunch” alternative.  No one will be 
permitted to leave for lunch due to time constraints on the speaker schedule.  Hot water will be available on site; 
however, a microwave oven will not be available, so please plan accordingly.  Steller will provide a morning 
breakfast snack as well. 
 

Please call Nurse Wendy at 742-4963 if you have any questions or concerns regarding Sophomore Day. 
 
 
I give my child, _____________________________________________, permission to attend Sophomore Day. 
 
 
parent/guardian signature: ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

ASD BUS SERVICE WILL TRANSPORT ALL STUDENTS. 
ALL STUDENTS ARE EXPECTED TO RIDE THE BUS. 

THE BUS WILL DEPART STELLER PROMPTLY AT 8:45AM. 
THE BUS WILL RETURN TO STELLER AT 2:05 PM. 

 
 

THIS FORM MUST BE RETURNED TO THE SCHOOL 
NURSE BY WEDNESDAY, APRIL 14TH, 2010 


